
V1.0 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NHS Highland Third Sector Funding From 1 April 2025 

 
 
NHS Highland is seeking applications from third sector and community groups who can help 

to deliver services, projects and activities against its priorities to achieve better outcomes for 

adults (over the age of 18) living in Highland.  

Developed in consultation with the third sector in April and May 2024 the following priorities 

are at the core of what NHS Highland is hoping to achieve through its commissioning 

process.  

• Living Well: People living with a long term condition are supported to better take control 

of their own health and wellbeing and have access to activity, services and support that 

enables them to live well and stay well.  

• Staying Well: People living in our communities, particularly older people, are supported 

to live well, more independently and at home for longer.   

• Value Well: People in Highland who act as an unpaid carer for a loved one are valued, 

able to collaborate in a way that recognises their experience and that they have support 

to help them have positive experiences and feel recognised. 

 

A single application process will open on 15 July 2024 and will close on 15 August 2024, with 
funding available as follows: 
 

• 1 April 2025 – up to a maximum of 3 years and no more than £49,999 per annum. 

• Activities that support adults (over the age of 18) living in Highland.  

• Activities should be able to deliver against one or more of the above priorities.  

 
Application Documents   
 
The links below will allow you to download all the documentation you need to apply for funding. 
All applicants should read the “Funding Application Guidelines” document before completing 
the Application Form.  
 
Guidance document 2024-guidance.pdf (scot.nhs.uk) 
Application document  2024-nhs-funding-application.docx (live.com) 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhshighland.scot.nhs.uk%2Fmedia%2Fim5bshl4%2F2024-guidance.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cjacqueline.paterson2%40nhs.scot%7C63bfbee71ee8411e2eff08dca4e60d5b%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638566555928112542%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o7Bj8%2F8OclU2tT9C658dCkYepSzPWcN2cstKY1iWIuQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fview.officeapps.live.com%2Fop%2Fview.aspx%3Fsrc%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwww.nhshighland.scot.nhs.uk%252Fmedia%252Fxx1poveq%252F2024-nhs-funding-application.docx%26wdOrigin%3DBROWSELINK&data=05%7C02%7Cjacqueline.paterson2%40nhs.scot%7C63bfbee71ee8411e2eff08dca4e60d5b%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638566555928101238%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sMjH83L7ZVFU%2FzqHuFyMJSx5BY6Bycr438olQsqqPwY%3D&reserved=0

